From: Batorski, Christina
Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 7:53 AM
To: ccl@iosolutions.org; MTawney@iosolutions.org
Cc: Owen, Christopher; Berlin, Steve
Subject: Raffle Gift 

 

Chad and Mark,
 

Thank you for hosting the Police and Fire Summit last Friday, June 5, 2015.  Our staff that attended definitely gained knowledge and insight on current issues and best practices regarding entry and promotional testing.  I was thrilled to be a raffle winner.  Unfortunately, after returning to our office and checking with our Ethics Policy/Ordinance, I cannot accept the Visa Gift Card that I won in the raffle.  Therefore, I will be returning the gift card to the attention of Chad via Certified Mail.  Thanks, again!  We look forward to attending the summit next year.

 

Sincerely,

Chrissy

 

Christina Batorski, PHR
Deputy Commissioner
 
Department of Human Resources
